
Notice of Motion 

 

Sky Lantern and Mass Balloon Releases 

 

Council recognises that the release of sky lanterns and mass balloon releases have 
been linked to significant environmental impacts, including fires, pollution and on 
occasion has resulted in illness and death to both livestock and wild animals. 

Council therefore agrees that the release of sky Lanterns and mass balloon releases 
will not be permitted from any event taking place on Moray Council owned or 
managed land, where this event has been approved through the Council’s booking 
systems. 

Proposer      Councillor Leadbitter                                          

 

Seconder  Councillor Cameron 

 
 
 


